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Ibraham, Sabreena

From: Zoe Luba 
Sent: May-24-17 10:22 PM
To: Clerks
Subject: Appearing as a Delegation at City Council

Office of the City Clerk 
Burnaby City Hall 
4949 Canada Way 
Burnaby, BC, V5G 1M2 

Attn: City of Burnaby Clerks 

Dear Mayor and Council, 

I would like to put in a request to be a delegation at Burnaby City Council on Monday, June 12th 2017. The information required for this 
request is as follows:  

1. Topic: The People's Metrotown Plan  

2. Speaker name and address: Zoe Luba, 4806 Dundas Street, Burnaby B.C V5C 1B7 (other speakers: Stephen Samuel, Emily Luba 
and Astrid Castaneda) 

3. Email address:  and phone number:  

Thank you very much.

All the best,

Zoe 

DELEGATION 
JUNE 12

Copied to: 
   City Manager 
   Dir. Planning & Building 
   Dir. Engineering




